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Memo 
To: NSCAD Community 

From: Jeff Somerville, Chair – NSCAD Presidential Search Committee 

Date: March 19, 2019 

Re: Presidential Search Update 

 
 
NSCAD Community: 
 
On behalf of the Presidential Search Committee I wish to advise the NSCAD community that our process is 
continuing. 
 
We have recently met as a committee to continue to cull our pool of applicants and move towards a shortlist.  
Our intent now is to schedule second telephone interviews with the remaining candidates to continue to get 
to know these individuals and potentially reduce the number further.  We are satisfied that we have a roster 
of highly qualified individuals identified and that we will be in a position to engage a top notch President to 
lead our university into the future. 
 
Our hope is still that we will be able to introduce a short list of candidates to the community before the 
summer break.  As soon as we are able to move to the next stage, we will be in touch to set out the process for 
faculty and staff engagement with the final candidates. 
 
 
Jeff Somerville, Chair 
NSCAD Presidential Search Committee 
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